
 

 

October 24, 2023 

 
PROVIDER ALERT: LEAD SCREENING AND REPORTING REQUIREMENTS IN THE 
DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
 
On October 20th, the Department of Health Care Finance issued Transmittal #23-57 
informing DC Medicaid Pediatric Providers of the District’s blood lead screening, 
reporting, and case management requirements along with available resources for more 
information. The information from that transmittal is included here within this provider 
alert.     
 
For questions concerning this Provider Alert, please contact the MFC-DC Provider 
Relations department, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Phone: 855-798-4244, Option 2 
Email: mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net 
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